EVACUATION ALERT RESCIND

Little Blue River Fire (Wheeler Lake Area)

Unincorporated Stikine
08/01/2023 1530

The Evacuation Alert, issued by the Province of British Columbia for the Little Blue River Fire on
July 20, 2023, has been rescinded.

The alert was in place for the area extending North from Wheeler Lake to Blue River, South of
Wheeler Lake to French Creek, West of Hwy 37, and to the East of Hwy 37 (to 2km east of the
confluence of the Blue and Dease Rivers).
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